
 

 

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter 
5th April 2019 

Stars of the Week 

3C Evie 

3P Oliver 

4C Stanley 

4L Francesca 

WN Imogen 

5S Adam 

5T James 

6G Zainab 

6S Oliver 

Easter Raffle 

Well done to the winners of the Easter raffle: Mrs McKenzie and 

Nathaniel, who are coming home laden down with giant Easter 

eggs! 

Friends of Moorlands 

Race Night 

Don’t forget your race night tickets on ParentPay.    

Ticket cost £10.50 which includes a curry, ticket sales 

close at midnight on Tuesday 22nd April. 

 There will be a baby sitting  film night service available 

for MJS children for a £3 charge, kindly run by Mr    

Phillips. 

Also, FoM are looking for volunteers to help on the 

door and the bar, please contact Claire Hines via the 

school office or through the Friends of Moorlands     

Facebook page. 

If you can’t make the event you can still join in the fun 

by having a go on the race card to be in with a chance 

of winning £50, please see Mandy Hilton on the        

playground or via the friends of Moorlands Facebook 

page for more details.  

Head Teacher’s Award 
This week we were very excited and proud to announce 

the inaugural recipients for the Head Teacher’s award. 

We are delighted to announce that the following 

children have been chosen by their class teacher’s for 

being exemplary role models and embodying the values 

of Moorlands Junior School: 

3C– Evie T 

3P-Hannah 

4C-Elin 

4L-Poppy 

WN– Chloe 

5S– Hallam  

5T-Millie 

6G-Grace 

6S-Tala 

 

Easter Eggs 

On Wednesday we were very proud to deliver almost 150 

Easter eggs to a local food bank. Your generosity has 

meant that a lot of families can join in the Easter             

celebrations. 

Thank you for your support. 



 

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 23rd April– Back to school 

Friday 3rd May 9.30am-May Queen led by Yr 3 

Monday 6th May-Bank Holiday, school closed 

Week beginning 13th May– SATs week 

Week beginning 20th May– Humanities Week 

Friday 24th May– 2.30pm– open afternoon for parents 

Friday 24th May– Break up for half term 

Monday 10th June– Back to school 

Tuesday 11th June– Sale Grammar School transition day 

Thursday 13th June– 9.30am– sports day 

Friday 14th June_ FoM Father’s Day shop 

Friday 14th June– Y5 to taster day at Sale High School 

Week beginning 17th June– Science Week 

Wednesday 19th June– 6.30pm Y6 Robinwood parents 

meeting 

Friday 21st June- Own clothes day in exchange for 

chocolate  2.30pm-Science week open 

afternoon 

Tuesday 25th June– Class and Team Photos Day 

Friday 28th June– own clothes day in exchange for 

bottles  5.30pm FoM BBQ 

Wednesday 3rd July- 

 Y6 Personal Safety workshops 

 6.30pm New parents meeting for year 2 

Thursday 4th July– Moving up afternoon 

Friday 5th July-Manchester day 

Thursday 11th July 7pm-Y6 concert 

Friday 12th July-Y6 Leavers’ disco 

Monday 15th—Wednesday 17th July-Y6 to Robinwood 

Tuesday 23rd July 3.45-6.20pm-Parents’ annual drop-in 

evening 

Wednesday 24th July 9.30am Y6 Leavers Service and Y6 

Prize Giving– Y6 parents are invited 

Thursday 25th July 9.30am– School  prize giving Y3-Y5—

school only event. 

Letters Home 

 

Club letters 

FoM Race Night 

Lower School Head Lice letter 

Easter at Moorlands 

Wow! The entrants to the Easter egg scenes certainly 

outdid themselves this year! We were blown away by 

the originality and creativity on display and on 

Wednesday had the very difficult task of choosing the 

winners. There was a lot of careful studying and 

deliberation but the votes came in and were counted 

up. 

The winners of each category are: 

Lower school individual:  Laurence & Abigail 

Lower school family: Sam & Lily B 

Upper school individual: Maisie & Martha 

Upper school family: Lola & Joseph 

See our Facebook and Twitter pages for their creations. 

A huge well done to all the children who took part. 

Also, we continued to be impressed with the creations 

on display in the Easter hat parade this morning. 

The winners of the Easter bonnets competition were: 

Gabriel,  Francesca, Poppy and Imogen. 

Thank you to everyone for joining in the fun and 

celebrating our Easter traditions at Moorlands. 


